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CHS Announces Annual Grade-level Meetings
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The St. Croix Central High School counseling staff will hold annual grade-level meetings on
December 10 and 11 at 5:30 p.m. in the school’s cafeteria to share important information about
graduation requirements, promotion policies, and other academic and non-academic programs and
opportunities.

Tuesday, December 10

9th and 10th grade meeting

Wednesday, December 11

11th and 12th grade meeting

https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-chs-announces-annual-grade-level-meetings


All parents and guardians are asked to attend and make every effort to bring students. Attendees
will also have the opportunity to ask questions.

Meetings are being held during after school hours in order to accommodate parent work
schedules.
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